दूरभाष/Phone : 25367033, 25367035, 25367036

फैक्स/Fax

: 0091-11-25367024

ई-मेल/E-mail : pgmeb@nmc.org.in

antiragging@nmc.org.in

पॉकेट -14, सेक्टर-8, द्वारका, फेस1-, नई दिल्ली77-Pocket-14, Sector-8, Dwarka,

Phase – 1, New Delhi-77

राष्ट्रीय आयुर्विज्ञान आयोग **National Medical Commission**

No.U-15027/7/2022-UGMEB 043 & 99

Date: 30-09-2022

To

The Principal/Dean

All Medical Colleges/Institutes,

Subject: Details regarding suicide, resignation and working hours of Medical students

Dear Sir/Madam,

National Medical Commission has constituted an Anti- Ragging Committee with Dr. Aruna V. Vanikar, President, UGMEB as the chairperson of the committee. Anti-Ragging Committee in its first meeting held on 27th September 2022, reviewed the ragging complaints received from the Medical Students/Parent's of the Medical Students and has expressed its concerns over incidents of suicide and suicidal tendency among the Medical Students. Although all incidents of suicide and suicidal tendency are not linked to ragging but in many cases incidents of suicide have been linked to ragging. Therefore, the committee has decided that all the colleges should submit the following information for the last 5 years:

- (i) Number of students who have committed suicide during the last 5 years (department wise in respect of PG students).
- (ii) Number of students who have left the College/ Institute during the last 5 years (department wise in respect of PG students).
- (iii) Details regarding the working hours and weekly off given to students.
- 2. The above information may be submitted over mail by 7th October 2022, positively.

Yours sincerely

(Aujender Singh)

Deputy Secretary, PGMEB and

Member Secretary, Ant-ragging Committee)